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Dear Gibbons School Family, 

What an amazing February we have had! We most 

recently had Saffron to come in and present to all of 

our students on Pink Shirt Day, and the topic was 

ñbullyingò. The kids were lucky enough to take photos  

at our ópinkô photo booth for the day as well. It was 

great to see the participation level- there were a lot of 

pink shirts. Our Grade 9ôs are getting ready for their 

transition to High School with Mr. Kripps coming in to 

discuss registration and programs at Sturgeon 

Composite High School. Kids have been out 

snowshoeing, making cakes, curling and starting 

companiesé.thank you to all the teachers taking on 

these new activities. 

We look forward to our conversations we will have with 

you at Parent-Teacher interviews on March 8 between 

4-7pm. Please email teachers to set up an alternate 

time if the evening of interviews do not work. Please 

keep updated with our Facebook page if you like, itôs 

titled óGibbons Schoolô. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Wilkinson 

Upcoming Events: 

March 1-2: Camp Nakamun  Overnight Band Trip 

March 2:  SR Basketball Finals@ SCHS 

March 6: Basketball All-Star Game 

March 7: Outdoor Ed Fieldtrip: Outdoor Classroom 
Half Moon Lake) 

March 8: PAC Taco in a Bag 
     Parent Teacher Interviews ( 4-7pm) 

March 9: PD Day - No School 

March 12: Term 2 Ends 

March 12-16: Elementary Read-In week 

March 14: Term 3 begins 

March 15: Junior High: Overnight trip to Marmot 
 
March 16: Marmot Basin Day Trip 
    Grade 5&6 Fieldtrip: NED Show @ Lilian 
    Schick 
March 19: JH Girls: Women in Trades Presentation 

March 20: REACH Students: Block 1&2 

March 22: PAC Little Caesar's Hot Lunch 
    Career Fair 

March 23: No School (In Lieu of PTI) 

March 26 - April 3: Spring Break 

 

Principalôs Message: 
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Lunch Time 

A closed campus exists to assist the school in ensuring a safe and caring 

environment.  Students are not allowed off school premises unless a parent 

contacts the school via phone/note to have the student attend an 

appointment or  be involved in a specific activity.  Should you have any questions 

or concerns regarding this policy, please contact Mrs. Kristine Wilkinson, Principal, or 

Mrs. Darla Clark, Vice Principal. 

Bikes & Scooters 
A reminder that the skate park is not school property, and students are not 

permitted there during school hours. Students must wear helmets while 

riding bikes and scooters, and please always remember to lock up your 

bike/scooter while at school. 

Severe Nut Allergies 

We have students who have severe allergic reactions to nuts.  If exposed to nuts, their 

reaction may place them in a life-threatening situation.  In providing as safe an 

environment as possible, we encourage our students to not share their food with others.  

If students are bringing treats for others, we ask that they be free of nut products.  Your 

assistance in limiting these products being brought into the school is appreciated.  We 

would also ask parents/guardians to inform the school if their child(ren) have any life 

threatening allergies so that we may better protect your childrenôs health.  Please 

contact the school office at (780) 923-2240. 

Absentee Check 
If your child will be absent for the day please contact the school as soon as possible at 

780-923-2240, or send an email to: gibbons@sturgeon.ab.ca. Absentee checks will be 

done each morning, and automated calls will be made to verify attendance for those 

students marked absent.   
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Congratulations to our February 

Grizzlies of the Month 

These students were chosen by teachers for showing a noteworthy 

achievement in one or more of the following areas: improved work habits, 

improvement in a particular subject, assisting other students with homework, 

planning or helping with a community event, assisting with technology trouble-

shooting, moving to the next reading level, or other personal bests or 

achievements within the school community.  

Grade 5: Aysia Sherren, Isabell Straub  

Grade 6:Mateo Fawcett, Selena Hajric, Hannah Mooney, Meela 

Winther, Grace Tufford, Kaiden St. Germain, Seth Dale, 

Reegan Brake, Alexi Wietzel 

Grade 7: Azarya Egeland, Kaila Dahmer, Clara Wessel, Grace 

Rowswell, Whitlee Egeland, Ty Smith, Rebecca 

Seckinger, Arabelle Love,  

Grade 8:Damon Bradley, Jayden Schulz, Karina Serafin - 

Hernandez 

Grade 9: Abee Coughlan, Jenae Hawkins 


